
November 2, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Grandparents’ Day this year is on Friday, November 16.  The Shelton Parents’ Association provides a 
continental breakfast beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Grandparents received their invitation in the mail, which included a nametag with important 
information about their grandchild’s room.  Registration is not necessary if a grandparent comes with 
their nametag. 
 
The program begins at 9:00 a.m. in the gym and includes student performances. At the conclusion of 
the program, grandparents visit their grandchild’s/grandchildren’s classroom for presentations by the 
class and a conversation time.  The visit concludes at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Students, who have a note giving parental permission, may leave with the grandparents.  Parents may 
also email their child’s advisor to give their permission. 
 
All remaining students will have early dismissal as follows: 
 

Lower (EC – 2)  11:30 a.m. 
Upper Elementary (3-5) 11:45 a.m. 
Middle (6-8)   11:30 a.m. 
Upper (9-12)   12:00 p.m. 

 
We look forward to Grandparents’ Day, which is everyone’s favorite day of the year.  The students and 
staff love having the grandparents here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Suzanne Stell 
Executive Director 
 
I request my child                         grade     be allowed to leave campus 
early on Grandparents Day with his/her grandparents.  
                (Name of Grandparents) 
 
Date:   Parent Signature: __________________________________ 
 

RETURN THIS FORM TO STUDENT’S ADVISOR BY WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14th  


